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W. Pearl St. to be Down to One Lane for Repairs, Tuesday 
 
Granbury, Texas – The City of Granbury Public Works Department will be closing down the 

westbound lane of West Pearl St., Tuesday, from Thrash St. to just past Baker St., to fix a small 

water leak under Pearl St. This construction will begin at 9 a.m. and should take one day, 

weather permitting. There will be a small detour around the area for westbound traffic. 

 For further questions or more information, please contact Granbury Public Information 

Officer Alex Southern at asouthern@granbury.org or 817-573-6764. 
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